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Sandra Soto

From: Veronica Washington
Sent: Wednesday, August 29, 2018 4:37 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: Sale of Vero Electric to FPL

Good afternoon, 
 
Please place the e-mail below in Docket Nos. 20170235-EI and 20170236-EU. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
Veronica D. Washington 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Andrew Fay 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
(850)413-6036 
 
From: Eleanor Moulton [mailto:Moulton96@msn.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 29, 2018 3:12 PM 
To: Office Of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner Polmann; Office of Commissioner Fay 
Subject: Sale of Vero Electric to FPL 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
I am a no vote on the sale.  Please carefully consider this sale.  we as citizens were given the chance to vote on 
allowing the council to LOOK INTO a sale, not make the decision by three people to sell. 
 
Thank you for the chance to voice my opinion.  I have lived in Vero for 69 years and believe our utility 
company has served us well, especially during hurricanes. 
 
Eleanor 




